Dear Parents/Carers

Please complete the Ofsted Parent View Survey

As you know this is a big year for us as we face the return of Ofsted. When they arrive they will ask parents to complete an on-line survey called Parent View. We would be very grateful if you would do this survey now, in order for us to capture parents' current feelings. We are constantly trying to improve and your feedback is very important to this process.

The Ofsted Parent View website requires each parent/carer to enter an email address and a password before completing a questionnaire to ensure the security of the website. If a person fills in the questionnaire for the same school more than once using the same email address, their previous entry is overwritten. Therefore, Ofsted Parent View only holds one completed questionnaire from each email address for a specific school in any school year.

To sign up to Ofsted Parent View, go to https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/:

- 1) Enter an email address and confirm you are a parent or carer;
- 2) Follow simple on-screen instructions before completing registration;
- 3) An email is then sent to the specified email address with a link to validate and activate the log-in;
- 4) Select a secure password for your account with a minimum of 8 characters, there is also a password strength indicator to help users create more secure passwords.

To search for a school, visitors should click on the Ofsted Parent View results icon at the top of the home page. Visitors can then type in the name of the school and any part of the school's address (street, city or postcode) in the search boxes, and then select the correct school shown from the results.

If a child has more than one parent or carer each one can complete the questionnaire. Each parent or carer must use a different email address. This provides for the possibility that parents and carers may hold different perspectives about a school.

All submissions remain anonymous. Schools do not have access to any information that can be used to identify a respondent.

Ofsted Parent View asks parents and carers to give their views on 14 aspects of their child's school, ranging from the school's expectations for children, to how well the school deals with bullying and poor behaviour.

A school's results will be available on Ofsted Parent View when they have received a minimum of 10 responses from parents/carers. Data about each school are displayed in percentages and in easy-to-understand graphs. At the end of the academic year the results will be 'frozen' for that year and a new set of results will begin. This will allow comparisons to be made between the results for an individual school from one year to another.

Yours sincerely

Mr E Milner Headteacher

Thank you.